                       Laurel Ridge Elementary Band
From: Gerald L. Vickers
Band Director, Laurel Ridge Elementary
Dear Parents/Guardians,

My name is Gerald Vickers and I am the Band Director at Laurel Ridge Elementary School. I have been teaching band for over 25 years. I am very excited about the opportunity to teach your child to play a musical instrument. I would like to encourage you to let your student take band class to enhance his/her educational experience. If your child has already been in band for a year, I would like to welcome him/her back to band class. We will continue to practice from 2:15 until 3:15 on Mondays, Wednesdays, and 
Fridays. The book is Standard of Excellence. They need a wire stand. 
Research has shown that children that participate in band score higher on standardized tests and in school as a whole. The joy of learning to play a musical instrument can impact a child’s life forever, for the good. Playing in the band can point your child in the right direction. Many times students can earn scholarships to go to college if they practice and become good players. Colleges give many scholarships to band students that can play 

well and have good grades. This one decision can open up many doors for your child so I would encourage you to seriously consider letting your child join the band this year. Remember, band is year long class. Parents, please make sure that your child understands
that he/she must stay in band for the complete school year in order to get the most out of the band class. Students will need a signed note from a parent for changing the class.
This will have to be a team effort. The school does not have instruments for the students,
so the parents are required to rent to own or purchase a instrument for each child. The prices vary from store to store. It is not that expensive. Parents pay a small fee each month and the student keeps the instrument as long as you keep up with the payment. I will send home flyers with students that show interest. The flyers will show different stores, locations and prices etc. You can also go to the internet and type in local instrumental music stores and see what locations come up close to your home. 

Send this back signed if you want your student to take band this year.
Student ________________________________________________________________

Phone _________________________________________________________________

Parent________________________________ HR Teacher_______________________
My child is interested in learning to play_______________________________________

